
Appendix 6 – Representations 
 
Letter and email to local authority licensing department informing of representation from 
local resident. The email contained the same letter that was posted. 
 
Letter received via post on 19 August 2021, the email containing the letter was received on 18 
August 2021. 
 

 



 
 




